Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.137: David Baral
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September 25, 2006

John Boccio, CPUC, EIR Project Manager
Marian Kadota, USFS, EIS Project Manger
Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

RE:  Antelope Pardee 500 kV Transmission Project Proposed by Southern California Edison
Application No. A.04-12-007

Dear Mr. Boccio and Ms. Kadota:
Our community is strongly opposed to Alternate 5 — Antelope Pardee Sierra Pelona Re-Route of

the above referenced project. We do support Route 1 over Route 5. I am not an expert but it seems C.137-1
the most sensible.

Sincerely yours,

15821 Ventura Boulevard Suite 500 Encino California 91436 Tel 818.905.0151 Fax 818.789.2194
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APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.137: David Baral

C.137-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding Alternatives 1 and 5. Your comments will be shared with the
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.
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